The Urban Coalition | Federal Bar Building West | 1819 H Street, N.W. Washington, D. C. | 20006

Steering Committee Co-chairmen: Andrew Heiskell | A. Philip Randolph

December 11, 1967

IMPORTANT NOTICE

TO: Members of the Steering Committee

FROM: Steering Committee Co-Chairmen

The location of the December 18th Steering Committee meeting has been changed from the Veterans Memorial Building to the Detroit Art Institute, 5200 Woodward Avenue, Detroit, Michigan. Please use the Farnsworth Street entrance to the building.

As originally planned, the meeting will commence at 4:00 pm, and will be followed by a reception and a dinner hosted by Mayor Cavanagh, at the Detroit Art Institute.